
 
 
 
 
Dear State Board Members, 
 
 
I respectfully request that you adopt a 60 percent unimpaired springtime flow rate, or something much 
closer to it than the 35 percent currently proposed, for the San Joaquin River which will fortify both the 
health of the salmon and the region’s economy. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
David Lee 
148 Franciscan Dr. 
Danville, CA 94526 
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